December 30, 1942

Mr. Kenneth Ouelletie
Barracks <2, Lower South
12 B U,S.N.R.A.B,
Glenview, I1linois

Dear Kennetht

I have your letter of December 27 giving addresses of Northern men at
Glenview., You may be assured of these addresses being passed on to
Mr. Mevland who will see that the Northern College News is forthecoming.
Best wishes for a fine 1943 for all of youl

Sincerely yours,

L¢ O, Gant, Registrar
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